
 

 By the grace of Jesus Christ, we can all continue to live in peace in His land. Although the Covid-19 virus has 
not yet recovered, schools across the country have reopened, and all children are enrolled in classes and 
shifts. They were all so happy they got back to their classrooms. They all study hard and every night they 
study more on their own. Now they are all living in the new building, we have divided the boys on the ground 
floor and the girls on the second floor. Water Festival is a Khmer tradition, we took all the children on a trip to 
Takeo because they have been at home for a long time, we want them to get some fresh feeling and all the 
children are really happy Very much. With the help and support of Harvesters Baptist Church, they developed 
well physically, intellectually, and spiritually. We 
truly thank Jesus for being a blessing to us.   

With your kindness and help the building for the 
kids is now completed but we still lack the 
materials in the other rooms, they are very 
happy that they are living in their new room. And 
on the other hand, we have to spend money to 
remove the old house to the other side to make 
more space to create a playground for children 
and repair parts of the house. 

 

        Dear Pastor, Supporting Churches,    

    

    

 

    

    

.        

  

    

Our churches continue to worship, our churches continue to stand firm in Him, 
always praying and praising God Day and night. Our church is already built, but our 
church still lacks the Bible and hymnbook because the Bible and the books we use today 
are old and some are torn because they are about seven years old. We truly thank you 
for your unending love for us. 

 



Prayer Requests:    
1. Prayer for supporting church    
2. God’s provision    
3. Ministry in Cambodia    
4. Construction    
5. Health and the Covid-19 situation  
6. Pray for we have money to buy new Khmer & Hymnals books and Bibles   

 


